CONGREGATIONAL LIFE SURVEY

Betsy Moakler and Stacy Larsen are co-chairing the Congregational Life Committee here at Covenant and they need your help!! The mission of this committee is to provide both fellowship and care for our church family. As we continue to define our "new normal" during the pandemic, we need to better understand how the congregation is feeling about gatherings. We also want to see what activities you are interested in. Please complete this brief survey and return it to the collection box located on the table outside the sanctuary where the bulletins are located or in the church office.

In the meantime, go ahead and mark your calendars for the upcoming church-wide Pool Party Picnic on Saturday, July 30th at 6 pm at Betsy Moakler's clubhouse and for the Blessing of the Animals to be held on October 1st. Details for both events will follow as we get closer to the event.

On	behalf of the	Congregational	Life team,	thank	you for	sharing y	your the	oughts a	and
ideas	We look forw	ard to serving yo	ou and our	entire	church f	amily in t	the mor	nths ahe	ead.

1. On a scale of one to ten, with ten being the most comfortable and one being the least bit comfortable, how comfortable are you with gathering together for events indoors?

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10

2. What activities are you interested in participating in at Covenant? Please circle all that apply.

Monthly After-Church Meals Congregational Picnic

Crafting Get-Togethers Book Club

Choir/Bell Choir Game Time Fun

Talent Show Church Retreat

Walking or Hiking Senior Brunch

Acts of Random Kindness Group Blessing of the Animals

3. Please share any additional ideas or activities you are interested in but we have not listed. Don't be shy- there are no stupid ideas!

_			
\cap r	tional: Name:		
O,	Monai. Name.		